
 
 
 

Information Sheet on the HfMT Cologne Babysitting Pool 

 
General Information: 
The equal opportunities team at HfMT Cologne offers a babysitting pool to act as an intermediary between 
parents and student babysitters.  
 
The offer is intended to meet the childcare needs of all university members outside regular childcare hours, 
e.g. for important appointments, examinations or at times when public facilities in particular are already 
closed.   
 
If you are interested in a babysitter, please contact us by e-mail with the desired times and other necessary 
information (age of the children, place of residence, desired services, etc.). 
 
Processing: 
The exact organization (location, time period, etc.) as well as compensation for childcare are handled 
exclusively between the parents and the selected babysitter. The Hochschule merely acts as an intermediary. 

Notice: 
The equal opportunities team recommends that parents who would like to hire a childcare worker via the 
babysitter pool register with the Minijob Center and submit an extended police clearance certificate. 
 
Admission to the pool: 
To be included in our pool, students can contact us by email at Babysitter@hfmt-koeln.de with a CV. After 
an introductory interview, the future babysitters will be given the opportunity to acquire a babysitting 
license (e.g. from Caritas). After successfully completing the course, students can be added to the babysitting 
pool and are available for placement from this point on. 
 
 

Contact persons 
Central Equal Opportunities Officer 

Babysitter@hfmt-koeln.de  
 
    

 


